
Ski Trip 2017 Information for Children and Parents. 

Here are some details regarding our forthcoming ski trip to Folgaria: 

 

Our flight leaves Belfast City Airport (George Best City Airport) on Saturday 7th January 2017 at 
6.30am (Flight no: EI4412). Please be at the airport at 4.00am with your passports and 
EHIC Card. Children need to report to their teacher in charge when they arrive and hand over 

their Passport and EHIC Card to their Teacher in Charge. Each child will be allocated a 
fluorescent bib to be worn at all times when travelling.  

Parents can continue through check in at their leisure. The airline company is Aer Lingus. The 
luggage allowance is 20kg per person. Ski boots can be checked in within the main baggage 
allowance. There is no free catering on board – for adults there is a payable bar with snacks and 

drinks. Transfer from Verona to Folgaria is approx. 2hrs. We will all be staying at the Miramonti 
Hotel in Folgaria.  

Our return flight leaves Verona on Saturday 14th January at 11.00am (Flight No. EI 4413) and 
arrives in Belfast City Airport (George Best City Airport) at 12.50pm.  
 

Here are some reminders that were discussed at the ski meeting: 
 Children are not allowed mobile phones,  

 Whilst some children may bring iPods, cameras, DS, iPads etc. the school cannot be held 
responsible for valuable items, 

 Under no circumstances will children be allowed access to the internet through wireless 

enabled devices. 

 WiFi access at the hotel is for adults only 

 Suggested pocket money - €40 - €50  

 Chewing gum is not allowed 

 Please bring a packed lunch to eat at the airport or on the plane 

 Liquids are not allowed through security – it would be advisable to bring sterling so that 
drinks can be purchased at the departure lounge 

 For Child Protection, only teachers are permitted into children’s bedrooms  

 Children are not allowed to ski with their parents and must be accompanied by an 

instructor at all times. 

 Please remember to pack passport, European Health Card, sun cream and lip balm.  

 If parents who are not travelling with their child need to get in contact with Miss Rogers 

during the ski week, please contact Mrs Quinn at the school.  

 Regular updates of our ski trip will be posted on the 

front of our website throughout the week - 
http://www.stbridesps.org.uk/ 

 

 

 

St. Bride’s Ski Team 

Miss Rogers, Miss Joyce, Miss Wegwermer, Mrs McIlroy, Mrs Ward  

Mrs Kennedy,  Mrs McNamee, Mrs McHugh, Mr McAuley, Mr Cunningham, Mr 

Murray 


